
The Village Entrance 
 

November 18, 2020 

 

Diane Fahlman (Committee Chair) 

 
Project:  create a horticultural addition to the entrance of The Village 
across from Jackson-Triggs Winery 
 
Objective  
Establish a soft entrance, defined by evergreens, that is agreeable to the 
residents, the developer, visitors, the town and the region.  
 
Steps taken so far 
Committee formed 
Contacted the Town of NOTL’s Director of Operations 
Spoken with John Hawley 
  
Considerations include 

1. Establish best site for placement and determine who owns the space 
2. Site line requirements for Hwy 55 traffic flow 
3. Site line requirements for pedestrian and bike safety 
4. Other safety considerations 
5. Maintenance considerations 
6. Approval process and key constituents who need to be part of the 

process 
7. Maintenance plans 
8. Horticultural selection criteria 
9. Could we consider hard landscaping 
10. Budget considerations and annual maintenance 
11. Visual and plan development details needed to proceed 
12. Legal and any other considerations 

  


